
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
June 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of children in Year 5 only 
 
I write to invite you to a special presentation to be held at St Peter’s School, Southbourne site, St 
Catherine’s Road, on Tuesday 4th July at 6pm. 
 
The evening is aimed at parents/carers and children in Year 5 who will be transferring to secondary 
school in September 2018.  The evening will provide an opportunity to learn more about St Peter’s 
School, our strong Catholic faith and excellent academic record.  We fully appreciate that this is a 
very important time for both you and your son/daughter as you begin to consider the move into 
Secondary education and this meeting would offer you the chance to meet personally with me and 
also with other senior staff members. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr D Todd 
Head Teacher 
 


